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View from the Chair  

 

 

Springtime is the time for fresh growth and 
for the rebirth of dormant life that has rested 
over the winter months. For many of us in  
OiR Ayr, rest is something that can be difficult 
to slot in to our busy schedule as we           
participate in our numerous OiR events.  

Although our wide-ranging activities can      
be relaxing and therapeutic, the organising,     
logistics, and task management work that    
our many volunteers, group leaders, and           
executive committee carry out, can take its 
toll in terms of time and unwanted stress.  
Our OiR members who patiently and           
diligently carry out this voluntary work in  
support of our over 50õs organisation have 
been absolutely outstanding. 

I believe that our many OiR activities act as    
a catalyst to get us out and about to meet   
other like-minded people, and that the true 
benefit is the pleasure of their company, the 
socialising and the sense of purpose that    
belonging to a team gives to our self-esteem 
and overall well-being. 

Rest comes easier to those who are relaxed, 
relaxation comes easier to those who are   
satisfied with their life, with their sense of      
purpose, and what they have achieved.    

OiR Ayr is without question a great and     
sustaining achievement. Our 1300 members, 
who signed up last year, should take great 
comfort in being part of this success story and 
I thank you all for your support. 

Our Executive Committee are fully committed 
to increasing our membership. Throughout 
2018. We will be increasing our focus on    
promotional and advertising initiatives, we will 
be supporting our OiR groups and how best 
they can grow, we will be participating in 
many outreach activities within our           
community, and we will be investing in       
additional IT systems and procedures to     
improve communications and overall office 
efficiency.  

However, it must not be forgotten that the 
most effective method of recruiting new 
members is by word of mouth. Family, friends, 
and neighbours have been the source of 
many new members, and every OiR member 
can help us promote our success story and 
assist us in continuing this wonderful journey. 
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¶ Notice Board 
 
¶ Group News 
 
¶ Members Corner 
 
¶ Points of Interest  
 
¶ Group Timetable 
 
¶ Bus Tours 
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Group Leaders  ̧Executive Committee Single Point of Contact  

I am delighted to announce that the following OiR Executive Committee members have agreed to act 
as initial points of contact for the group leaders associated with OiR activities at the following          
locations 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the current group leaders will still be the prime contact for all issues associated with 
their groups and group members. However, any issues requiring clarity or escalation should be       
directed to the Executive Committee contact person. This communication was shared with all group 
leaders at the planned group leaders follow up meeting on Thursday 15th February. 

Contact Person Location/Activity 

Pat Kane 
Newton Church Hall : Ayr Indoor Bowling : 

LA Bowl Ayr : Auchencruive : Ayr Ice Rink. 

David Bowman Carnegie Library : Ayr Free Kirk :Whiletts Activity Centre. 

Margaret Bowman Town Hall : Horizon Hotel. 

Alan Green Alloway Church Halls 

Joe Kane Castlehill Church Hall : Glen Park Hotel 

Margaret Rollo Prestwick Community Centre : Dansarena : Matinee Idlers 

Douglas Sanderson Ayr Auld Kirk : Citadel : Loudoun Hall 

OiR Office (Caroline Lyon) Outdoor activities 

 

 

The Annual General Meeting of OiR Ayr will be held on 

Tuesday 24th April 2018  

 in Ayr Town Hall  

at 1.30 pm  



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 

 
LIMITATION OF LIABILITY 

 
Opportunities in Retirement does 
not assess the membersõ fitness 
for participation in any of its  
various activities. The decision 
for your fitness lies within     
yourself, together with any    
medical advice you might wish to 
take. It is your responsibility to 
ensure your personal safety and 
that of your belongings. 
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ǘƘŜ hƛw ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŦǳƴŘ ǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ  hǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ŦŜǿ 

ƳƻƴǘƘǎΣ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǎƛǘȅ Ƙŀǎ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǎǳƳǎ Υ 

IƛǎǘƻǊȅ DǊƻǳǇ ϻмрл 

Cƻƭƪ aǳǎƛŎ DǊƻǳǇ ϻтл 

{ǳōǎŎǊƛǇǘƛƻƴǎ ϻнпф 

²ŀƭƪƛƴƎ DǊƻǳǇ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ wŀŦŦƭŜ ϻмпуΦрл 

/ȅŎƭƛƴƎ DǊƻǳǇ ϻнрл 

/ǊƻǉǳŜǘ DǊƻǳǇ ϻрр όaƛǎǎŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ bŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊύ 

нлл /[¦. 5w!² 

¢ƘŜ нлл /ƭǳō ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ŜŀŎƘ ȅŜŀǊ ƛƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ǎǳōǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ ŦŜŜ ƻŦ ϻмн ŦƻǊ ǘǿŜƭǾŜ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ Φ  ¸ƻǳ 

ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƭƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ŀ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ м ŀƴŘ нлл ŀƴŘ ŀ ŘǊŀǿ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ƻǿƴ Iŀƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ 

ǇǊƛȊŜǎ ƻŦ ϻрлΣ ϻор ŀƴŘ ϻмрΦ   

¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǇŀǊǘ τ ǘƘŜ ǎǳōǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ ŦŜŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ  ǊŜŘǳŎŜŘ ōŀǎŜŘ 

ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǊŜƳŀƛƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŘǊŀǿΦ   ²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ƻǿƴ Iŀƭƭ ǿƛƭƭ  ōŜ ƴƻǝŬŜŘ ōȅ ǇƻǎǘΦ 

¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŘǊŀǿ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŀǊŜ Υ 

 

 
 
Lƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ŜŘƛǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǿŜ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ 9ȄŜŎǳǘƛǾŜ /ƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜ όŀǎ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎύ  
ƻǾŜǊǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǘƻ Řŀȅ ŀŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǘƛǾŜ ǘŀǎƪǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ hƛwΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ 
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Town Hall Meetings 
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Show us what you do 

Since the beginning of the year efforts have been made to improve the appearance and presentation 

of our OiR front office. 

 

We would like to do more to display examples of the types of activities that our OiR members       

participate in. It would be great if we could display examples of OiR Art & Craft work, photography 

group prints etc and any other examples of our activities that could be used to promote OiR Ayr.  

 

Please contact the office if you have any items to offer (on loan). 

                                                                                                                                                  Pat Kane 

HAVE YOUR SAY ... 
 

There is a SUGGESTIONS BOX in the Office where we would very much like to receive your ideas and 
thoughts about making OiR better and stronger. Anything is acceptable, we really want to know, 
from constructive criticism to the wish to form a new group.  

 
This is YOUR OiR 

OiR Webpage 
 

Please submit articles you wish published on the website to the office email address         
office@oirayr.org.uk 

 
NB Please note that Newsletters are no longer sent electronically but can be viewed on our 

webpage. 
www.oirayr.org.uk 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who contributed to this Newsletter ñ without you 
there would be nothing to say!  But we want more of you to have a voice, to share 
with us news about your groups, personal experiences or maybe just a poem - we 
want to hear from you.  If you would like to be featured in the next Newsletter 
please send your articles to  
 

news.oir@outlook.com  
 

or if you donõt have access to email, contact either the office (01292 260086) or 
myself (01292 739051) and we can arrange to have your contributions scanned or 
typed. 
 
Iõm also happy to visit organisations, take photographs and write about your group, 
so why not share your experiences with your fellow members. 
 
 
          Submission dates for the next newsletters are : 

 
  June issue   24th May 2018 
  August issue   9th August 2018 
  November issue  10th November 2018 

 
 
 

Margaret Rollo 

Newsletter Editor 

 

 
   

 Thursday 26th April 2018  

     in Newton Wallacetown Church Hall  

    1.30pm ì 3.30p  

 

Tickets £5.00  
(includes refreshments)  



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Pat Weston (an OiR member) was the latest speaker at the History Group.  Her subject was 
òPartition in Irelandó and although it was a serious topic, she delivered the information in a manner 
that had everyone engrossed, even managing to inject humour into her  
presentation. 
 
There was also a bit of òlight reliefó at the interval when everyone sang Happy Birthday to Douglas 
Sanderson (pictured centre) who was celebrating achieving the grand age of       85 years.  
 
The History Group meets every second Wednesday in Ayr Free Kirk John Street Ayr between 10.00 
am and 12.00 pm where David Bowman, the group leader, organises a variety of speakers on many 
different topics.  Forthcoming topics include - 
 
 
   7th March   Bill Rogers       -   Culzean Castle 
 
  21st March   Mick Roebuck  -  Balfour Declaration  - Lead up 
 
   4th April   Mick Roebuck  -  Balfour Declaration  - Consequences 
 
  18th April   Tom McCrorie  -  Robert Burns 

Drawing & Art 4 Vacancies  
 
Bill Kerr Drawing & Art 4, Alloway church halls (Tuesdays 10ñ12) has announced that he has        
current vacancies within his art group.  Bill advises that new members do not require any drawing or 
art skills, in fact the less the better!  Please contact Bill for more information on 01292 441899. 


